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Dear Chairs Lee and Weisz and members of the Joint Technical Corrections 
Committee, 
  
I am writing as a citizen and believe HB1510 is good legislation and ask for a “Do 
Pass” on it. 
  
My position is very simple.  Individual liberty in obtaining or refusing vaccinations 
should be retained by the people.  It is not suitable that in dictator type style, any 
bureaucrat or politician be able to force-vaccinate us or coerce us to be 
vaccinated.  This is already unlawfully federally mandated, which corporations 
and governments are following.  This right of the people needs to be retained. 
 
Please do pass HB1510 for the benefit of our citizens in North Dakota.  
  
Thank you, 
 
  
Doug Sharbono 
1708 9th St S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
 
 


